
Kenosha School of Technology Enhanced Curriculum (KTEC) awards their 2016 
Distinguished Partners honor to Carthage College, Snap-On Industrial, and Leeward 
Business Advisors 
  
Community Partnerships create 21st Century citizens. 
 
 
Kenosha, WI, February 2016 – Kenosha School of Technology Enhanced Curriculum (KTEC) 
announces Leeward Business Advisors, Snap-On Industrial, and Carthage College 2016 
Distinguished Partners.  The awards, designed in AutoCAD and 3D printed by a KTEC alumnus 
Jakob Svatek, currently in ninth grade, will be presented at the KTEC Fit for Growth Gala April 
16, 2016.   
 
This is the first year KTEC, a PreK-8 public charter school that engages all students in an 
innovative learning environment, preparing students for success in a global society through 
academic excellence by the use of 21st Century skills and technology integration, has presented 
this award.  (ktec.kusd.edu) 
 
 
Snap-On Industrial has been supporting KTEC’s Project Lead the Way program.  They are 
currently collaborating with KTEC as we create an Innovation Lab that will benefit students 
and the community. KTEC is working with Snap-On to create a Tool Safety curriculum for 
students starting in kindergarten. (www1.snapon.com/industrial) 
 
KTEC serves as a Professional Development School for Carthage College’s Education Program.  
Dr. Prisca Moore, Professor of Education at Carthage, teaches her Science and Math Methods 
courses on-site at KTEC.  Pre-service students then support and teach a variety of STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering, Math) lessons in KTEC classrooms.  This provides mutual 
development in both programs.  Cathage has developed and instructs KTEC students in 
aquaponics, vermicomposting, hydroponics, gardening activities and experiments. 
(carthage.edu) 
 
KTEC’s relationship with Leeward Business Advisors allows students real-world experience 
with professionals in careers they aspire to pursue.  They are providing an opportunity for 
students to apply what they are learning and see their efforts deployed online.  The programs 
they have developed with us have positively affected all of our students from kindergarten 
through grade eight. (leewardba.com) 
 
The Fit for Growth Gala is an annual fundraiser held by KTEC and is open to the public.  This 
year all proceeds will be applied to the construction of the Innovation Lab.  Learn more about 
KTEC, Innovation Lab, our partners, and purchase tickets to the Gala at ktec.kusd.edu. 
 
 
 


